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24 Achilles Road

London

NW6 1EA

14/08/2017  15:02:102017/4203/P OBJEMPER Moira Duckworth I have no objection in principle to my new neighbours' wish to renovate no. 26 Achilles Road.  

I do however have concerns about their plans to remove the chimney breasts on two floors 

adjoining the party wall of my property.  The wall is only one brick thick and I am concerned 

about the destabilising effect the demolition of the chimney breasts might have.

The application states that there are no trees which might fall on the new extension.  There is 

a largish bay tree within or very close to the actual area of the extension; and there is an 

enormous bay tree at the end of the garden, which if it fell might well hit the extension.
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